
 

13th November 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

HAPPY WORLD KINDNESS DAY! 

 

I am sure many of you will have noticed our bright installation in the corridor.  As part of World 

Kindness Day, we put in a submission to People United to have a ‘be kind’ sign and we were 

incredibly lucky to be successful in what, I am informed, was a large field of applicants.  I have 

attached a copy of the press release with this letter so that you can find out more. 

 

The sign has already sparked discussion between staff and pupils about being kind and is acting as a 

daily reminder of how important it is to value each other and make kindness central to everything 

we do. 

 

To celebrate World Kindness Day, we have asked all the staff, children and members of our wider 

school community to write a tag with a suggestion of an act of kindness.  Everyone in school will 

then have a tag with a suggestion and we look forward to seeing how these acts work out in the 

week to come. 

 

Kent Children’s University have come up with some great ideas of activities you could do at home.  

I have copied these with this letter so that we can share their ideas and gain CU credits (where Kent 

talk about 1 credit, we will give 1 hour on the children’s passports). 

 

I am really looking forward to seeing how else we can be inspired by our ‘be kind’ sign throughout 

the year. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
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